
Regular Meeting of the Bowmanstown Rod & Gun Club 
December 14, 2023 

 

The regular meeting of the BR&GC was called to order by Club President, Cheryl Rapport. 

Secretary’s Report: Not available at time of meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report: The report by Kris Haupt was submitted for review by club members. It was 

discussed and agreed that since we now use paper drink vouchers that the chips should be removed 

from the club and given a timeline to be use before no longer being accepted. All drink chips will be 

accepted until March 1, 2024.  

The report was accepted on a motion by a club member and seconded.  Motion passed. 

Membership Report: The report was read by Jennifer Techentin. Accepted were _____ social members. 

The membership report was accepted on a motion by a club member and seconded. Motion passed.  

Upcoming Events: 

• The Kids Christmas Party will be held on December 16, 2023 

• The December Breakfast will be held on December 17, 2023 

• The Adult Christmas Party will be held on December 23, 2023 

• Karaoke will be on December 29, 2023 

• The next Block Shoot will be held on January 6, 2024 

Entertainment Committee: Wanda Solt provided a report for review by club members.  

Activity Committee: Cheryl Rappold provided a report for review by club members. Brandy Kresge asked 

to hold a winter Pinewood Derby which was approved for late February 2024.  

Unfinished Business: None 

New Business: Upstairs kitchen renovations continue to progress. Dan Mantz suggested that a steam 

table be purchased for breakfast. Dean Solt brought up getting a new gate for the range and it was 

questioned how we keep out non-members.  

Elected Officers for the 2024 Club Year: 

• President – Cheryl Rappold 

• Vice President – Gordan 

• Treasurer – Kris Haupt 

• Secretary – Brandy Kresge 

• Membership Committee – Jennifer Techentin 

Communications: None 

Good of the Order: None 

A motion to adjourn was made by a club member and seconded.  

 


